COUNTYLINE ROAD OVER

PEACE RIVER BRIDGE

DETAILS

The improvements for this project are for the CR 664 Countyline Road Bridge
over Peace River in Polk and Hardee County. This project is located 1.3 miles east
of the Bowling Green city limits. The existing bridge, which was constructed in
1958, now has poor substructure which warrants replacement. To mitigate the
poor existing bridge conditions, this project recommends replacing the existing
two-lane bridge with a new bridge. The existing bridge currently has two 12-foot
travel lanes without shoulders, but the new bridge will have two 12-foot travel
lanes with additional 8-foot shoulders. The new structure will bring this facility
up to current standards and significantly reduce maintenance.

The roadway includes Roadway Design, MOT and Signing and Pavement Marking.
The roadway approaches will be resurfaced or reconstructed as needed, with the
addition of new guardrail. Additionally, a maintenance connection road will be
constructed on the north side of Countyline Road, on the west side of the bridge.

For traffic control during construction, to facilitate the bridge replacement and
decrease construction duration a temporary detour will be implemented.
Additionally, a temporary trestle bridge is anticipated for the bridge construction
and replacement.

FOR MOREINFORMATION https://www.swflroads.com/project/439441-1
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